
 www.nttouch.com.au  

NT Touch is holding a meeting for everyone 
interested in playing touch football in the 

Litchfield Shire. The meeting will be held at 
Berry Springs Reserve - 10am Saturday 23 

August to discuss a potential competition at 
Berry Springs Reserve, everyone welcome. 
FUN & FITNESS FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY!  

More information contact Jason at NT Touch on  
8927 0532 or jason.bremner@nttouch.com.au  


